
 

 

 ITT Corporation 

 

56 Technology Drive 

Irvine, CA 92618 

tel 949-562-7372 

 

Nicki Kreger 

Product Manager 

Aerospace & Defense 

July 24, 2017 

 

Subject: Release of Stop Shipment on 26482 Style Commercial and 

Series I (KPT and KPSE) Connectors 

 

Dear Valued ITT Cannon Value Added Distributor: 

 

On July 11, 2017, ITT Cannon sent out a notification of stop shipment of all 

MIL-DTL-26482 and 26482 style commercial (KPT and KPSE) connectors 

due to a quality issue with our molded grommets.  

 

Please note that effective today, we have lifted our stop shipment of 

commercial product, as the quality issues have been resolved. 

Nevertheless, please be advised that our recall on grommet inventory is still 

in place. Finally, you are reminded that, due to the removal of our products 

from the DLA QPL, we are still on stop shipment for all mil-spec marked 

product.  

 

Please work with your local ITT Cannon customer service representative to 

receive the most updated delivery information on open and replacement 

orders.  

 

Feel free to contact me with any additional questions regarding this issue.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nicki Kreger 
 

Nicki Kreger 

Product Manager 

Aerospace & Defense 

nicki.kreger@itt.com 
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